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Autumn Term 2017 

Firstly, I would like 

to welcome 

everyone back 

after a lovely, if not 

slightly rainy, 

summer holidays! I 

hope everyone is 

feeling rested and 

ready to start their 

first term of year 

four. 

practise and weekly 

arithmetic tests.  

In topic we will be 

experiencing a 

yearlong quest to 

find and highlight 

the importance of 

water on our planet. 

This will have 

geographical and 

historical links, 

looking at different 

ages in time and a 

variety of people 

and places around 

the world. 

Science will also 

link to our quest, 

starting off by 

identifying physical 

processes such as 

evaporation. 

In RE we start off 

by looking at the 

creation story and 

our mission as a 

school.  

 

Some quick reminders! 

Homework will be set on 

a Tuesday and due in on 

a Monday. Children will 

have a task to do which 

will allow them to explore 

outside of what we learn 

in the classroom.  

See Mrs Welland in the 

office about limited 

homework club spaces. 

PE 

Eagle Class have PE on 

a _ and a _. Full kit is 

mandatory for these 

sessions. 

AR 

We have completed our 

Star Reader tests and 

are cracking on with 

Accelerated Reader. It is 

important Eagles have 

their reading books with 

them daily and read at 

home too. 

In English we are 

remaining with the 

focus of Talk for 

Writing. This will be 

a whole class effort 

and we look forward 

to showing off some 

of our fabulous 

writing. 

In Maths this term 

we will be focusing 

solely on Place 

Value in lessons. 

We will have daily 

key skill session as 

well as times tables 
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